
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
TO:           Board of Education 

FROM:     Sheryl Marinier 
SUBJECT: Donations 
DATE:  November 30, 2010 

 
 
Three donation requests have been received for the Boards approval.  A donation of two coats from 

Morocco and one child’s outfit from Liberia were donated to the Multicultural Education Department 
from Ms. Bobbie Raymond and Mr. Richard Larsen.  These items will return to the Board for 
acceptance on December 14, 2010. 

 
The Holmes PTO would like to donate $8,000 to purchase a class set of iPod touches (25) and a 
docking station, and the Mann PTO would like to donate $10,000 to purchase five tables and 28 

chairs for the Mann Media Center.  These items have not been purchased pending the Boards 
approval. 
 

Attachment:  Mann PTO proposal 
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